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From: Marlene Bauer
To: Joanne Slater;  Lynn Lemieux;  Mary Higgins
Date: 7/20/2012 11:19 AM
Subject: Conservation Commission Meeting 7-25-2012

Please be advised that the Conservation Commission meeting scheduled for July 25, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. is canceled.  

Instead, a Special Meeting will be held, starting at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT.

Marlene Bauer
East Windsor Planning & Development
11 Rye Street, P.O. Box 389
Broad Brook, CT  06016
Phone:  860-623-6030
Fax:      860-623-4798
email:  mbauer@eastwindsorct.com
 


